



Pavullo nel Frignano, 2018 - 3rd February

IGC President Mr. Eric Mozer emozer@me.com

1st IGC Vice President Mr. Brian Spreckley brian.spreckley@orange.fr

IGC Secretary Mr. Vladimir Foltin vladimir.foltin@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Mozer,

Following the information already given by the Italian Delegate regarding the FAI World Gliding Championship 13.5m class, I hereby confirm that:

- The Contest Director both for the test event in 2018 and for the WGC in 2019 is Mr. Aldo Cernezzi, since Mr Ballarati is no longer available.
- The new dates for the WGC are from 1st to 14th September 2019, as it will allow us to have more volunteers available and should also ensure a larger number of gliders for hire.

I am available for any further information you may need.

With my very best regards.

Roberto Gianaroli